
Notice 

It has been brought to the notice of the FACT Committee that 

few applicants have paid their Examination fee before the closing 

date and time for submission of the application form but their 

application form did not get submitted due to some technical 

issue. The FACT Committee has decided to allow those who have 

paid the fee before the deadline and have contacted with the 

above said issue to the FACT Help Desk via email 

(facthelpdesk@nfsu.ac.in), they will be provided with the link via 

email to resubmit their FACT Exam application on or before 4.30 

pm, 8th May 2024. No communication will be entertained after this 

given time. 

        

    Chairperson 
FACT Committee 

 

 


